
Submitter: Lewis Crownover 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB698 

I strongly oppose this bill. It is flagrantly unconstitutional in that it openly intends to 

infringe on the right of Oregon citizens to keep and bear arms. The 2nd Amendment 

protects and guarantees our right to bear arms. The supreme law of the land cannot 

be overridden by inferior public entities. This would limit the ability of people with a 

lawful concealed carry license to carry their guns in public buildings and adjacent 

grounds. As such it is also highly discriminatory. 

This bill increases regulations around gun laws, punishes law abiding citizens, and 

infringes on our 2nd amendment rights. I strongly oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration. 

 

Lewis Crownover 

Grants Pass 


